Walking in the Winter Wonderland

With the colder weather soon approaching, please
make sure your child has a change of weather-
appropriate clothes!

Also, your child will be enjoying the great, white
outdoors throughout the colder months. Please
make sure that they have a warm coat, hat, mittens,
boots, and snow pants in their cubby.

They will be making snowmen, snow angels, and
snow balls! They’ll also be painting the snow and
“walking in the winter wonderland”!



